
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Technology Females of the Future 

Venue: PwC Belfast Office 

Date: Wednesday 3rd July 



 

 Are you thinking about your future? 

 

 Are you considering a career in technology? 

 

 Do you want to be inspired? 

 

If the answer to these questions is yes, our day long Technology Females of the Future 

programme will support you in developing your confidence and resilience, inspiring 

you to understand your skills and help you navigate potential career opportunities 

with us. Find out more information about our Technology Degree Apprenticeship 

in collaboration with Queen's University Belfast and let us show you what a potential 

technology career at PwC could look like.  

 

Who’s it for? 

The programme is a one-day event held at the PwC office in Belfast and is open to all 

5th year and lower 6th students, regardless of gender. 

 

To find out more and apply visit: 

pwc.co.uk/schools/femalesofthefuture 

Take the opportunity of a lifetime 

 

 

Follow us on Instagram & Twitter - @pwc_ni 

Email us at - ni.studentrecruitment@uk.pwc.com 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 


